
Bushnell Township 

March 29, 2022 

6:15 pm 

 

Budget Hearing for the 2022-23 budget was called to order by Supervisor Christopher Smith. 

 

 

Citizens present: Smith, Karron Conklin Bliss, Mike Fitzgerald, Patrick Draper, 

Louise Belyou, Dean Whitmore. 

 

 

Motion by Fitzgerald, supported by Draper to adopt the budget as presented. A unanimous 

“YES” vote was cast. Budget adopted. 

 

 

Motion by Bliss, supported by Draper to adjourn. Motion carried. Meeting adjourned. 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Louise Belyou, Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


